

Our Land. Our Future. Our Success. Forward Focused Nation Building.

36500 Main Road, Spuzzum, BC V0K 2S1 Office: 604-863-2395 / Fax: 604-863-2218 www.spuzzumnation.com

December 6, 2018

Joe Wild, Senior Assistant Deputy Minister Treaties and Aboriginal Government Indigenous and Northern Affairs Canada Ottawa ON K1A 0H4 joe.wild@canada.ca

Dear Joe Wild,

We are in receipt of Canada's revised terms of acceptance for our Spuzzum IR 1 and Long Tunnel IR 5 CPR Claims. This letter is to confirm that Spuzzum Chief and Council wish to pursue negotiation of this claim via the CPR Pilot Project on the finalization of the Statement of Shared Intent.

Sincerely,

Chief James Hobart

cc: Susan Sieg, Portfolio Manager BC and Yukon, Specific Claims Branch Emily Milliken, NNTC Research Unit